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1st February 2022 

 

 

Dear Year 7-13 Students (and Parents for information) 

 

National Apprenticeship Week: Monday 7th February – Sunday 13th February 2022 

  

Next week is National Apprenticeship Week where businesses and apprentices are brought together to shine a 

light on the positive impact that apprenticeships make to individuals, businesses and the wider economy.  For 

more details about this week please click here Apprenticeships. 

  

The Bucks Skills Hub are organising two live online evening sessions, hosted by Speakers for Schools. 

  

• Wednesday 9th February 6-7pm, KS3 students and parents  
 

• Thursday 10th February 6-7pm for KS4/5 students and parents.  
  

Janssen, Cisco, Morgan Sindall and CapGemini are among the companies joining in.  Amazing Apprenticeships will 

provide the context, the different levels of entry and how to apply, with current apprentices joining live to share 

their experiences and take questions. 

  

Book your place here > 

  

If you are interested in finding out more about apprenticeships or you are considering an apprenticeship, we would 

encourage you to sign up for this external event. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Mrs Azad – Careers Lead (sva@rgshw.com) 

Mrs Booth – Careers Administrator (seb@rgshw.com) 

 

 

https://www.apprenticeships.gov.uk/
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=HFqhLo7yMEahv9dFTLRO65fTtVvpxU5Juw5B-0Ohp8RUMUJDVTNRRks1REZFRkNPSjJYQlVNNlFGMi4u
mailto:sva@rgshw.com
mailto:seb@rgshw.com

